
State of Florida 

DATE: 

TO: 

FROM: 

RE: 

May 14, 2018 

Public Service Commission 
CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER • 2540 SI IUMARD O AK BOULEVARD 

T ALLAIIASSEF:, FLORIDA 32399-0850 

-M-E-M-0-R-A-N-D-U-M-

Carlotta S. Stauffer, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

Pamela H. Page, Senior Attorney, Office of the General Counsel~ 

Docket No. 20170262-TP - Amendments to Rule 25-4.004, F.A.C. , and repeal of 
Rule 25-4.005, F.A.C. 

Please file the attached May 8, 2018 letter from the Joint Administrative Procedures Committee 
in the file for Docket No. 20170262-TP. Should there be any questions, please contact me at 
x362 14. Thank you. 
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JOE NEGRON 
Pr~s !:lent 

THE FLORIDA LEGISLATURE 

JOINT ADMINISTRATIVE 
PROCEDURESCO~ITTEE 

Senator Kevi n Rader, Chair 
Representative George R. Moraitis, Jr., Vice Chair 
Senator Daphne Campbell 
Se.nator George B. Gainer 
Senator Rene Garcia 
Senator Keith Perry 
Representative Jason Fi.~cber 
Representative Michael Grant 
Representative Sam H. Killebrew 
Representative Amy Mercado 
Representative Barrington A. "Barry" Russell 

Ms. Pamela H. Page 
Office of the General Counsel 
Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

RE: Public Service Commission 
Rules 25-4.004 and .005 

Dear Ms. Page: 

May 8, 2018 

RICHARD CORCORAN 
Speaker 

KENNETH J. PLANTE 
COORDlNA TOR 

Room 680, Pepper Building 
11 I W. Madison Street 

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-1400 
Telephone (850) 488-9110 

Fax (850) 922-6934 
www.japc.state.fl.us 

joiot.admin.procedures@leg.state.fl.us 

I have reviewed the above-referenced rule and offer the following comments for your 
consideration and response:. 

Notice: Section 120.54(3)(a) l. , Florida Statutes, requires the notice of proposed 
rulemaking to include whether "based on the statement of the estimated 
regulatory costs or other information expressly relied upon and described 
by the agency if no statement of regulatory costs is required, the proposed 
rule is expected to require legislative ratification." The published notice 
does not indicate whether legislative ratification is required based upon the 
prepared SERC. Please publish a notice to correct this omission. 

If you have questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. Otherwise, I look forward to your 
written response. 

Sincerely, / l~ 

~kson 
Chief Attorney 
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